
HB 556 -- GENERAL ELECTION DAY AS A SCHOOL HOLIDAY

SPONSOR: Gragg

This bill requires that, beginning with the 2025-26 school year,
school districts and charter schools must set the general municipal
and general election day as a school holiday and not be in session.

This bill is similar to HB 1623 (2024).


